

Ripon Grammar School

Ofsted
Outstanding
2011|2012

Helping shape the future since 1555

Spring Concert, Friday 31st March 2017

Dear Parents.

I am pleased to invite you to the music department's Spring Concert which will be hosted on **Friday 31st March at Holy Trinity Church, Ripon starting at 7.30pm.** This will be a superb evening of music displaying not only the high standards of music making at Ripon Grammar School but the great breadth and variety also. The following choirs and ensembles will be performing:

Chamber Orchestra Wind Band Junior String Ensemble String Quartet Guitar Ensemble

Brass Ensemble Musicality Man Choir Senior Girls' Choir Chamber Choir

Solos and student compositions

The second half of the concert will see the chamber orchestra combine forces with the senior choirs in a **performance of Antonio Vivaldi's** *Gloria*. This has been a significant undertaking and promises to be en excellent rounding off to a wonderful evening.

The students have all been working incredibly hard in preparing for this concert and hope you will be able to join us to hear the fruits of their labour. Tickets for this concert are available to buy from Mrs Grime (Room 16) at a cost of £5 for adults and £2 for under 18s. There will be a short interval with refreshments provided by the Parents' Association.

I look forward to seeing you on the 31st March for what promises to be an outstanding evening. Thank you for all your support of music at Ripon Grammar School

Yours sincerely,

Mr E Seymour Director of Music













